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Boil Water Advisory Issued for Reserve
(KNZA)-- The Brown County community of Reserve remains under a boil water advisory.

City water operator Dave Grimm said the boil advisory was issued Saturday due to a lack of
pressure in the distribution system caused by a service line connection problem.

Grimm said water customers should boil the water they use for drinking and food preparation for a
minimum of 5 minutes before use.

The boil advisory will remain in effect until testing by the Kansas Department of Health and
Environment determines there’s no evidence of contamination.
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